
Gagne, Michael 

From: Julia Brown <julmehr@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2024 10:46 AM 
To: EUT

V 

Subject: Stop harmful fossil fuel gas: support LD 2077 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

My 4 year old daughter cried when she saw the snow washed away by the rain. While this has always been 
a common 

sight in April, it was January. Watching my child have to grapple with the climate crisis in real time is heartbreaking. The 

latest storm washing away beaches and buildings where I spent so much time with her as a newborn was even harder to 

watch. We must stop the expansion of fossil fuels if we want to have a future Maine that looks even remotely like the 

Maine of our childhoods. 

LD 2077 can help. lwould like the state to recognize the reality of the burdens gas places on our 
environment, health, 

and wallet, and figure out a smart way to transition away from fossil fuels. l 
don't want to pay for the continued 

expansion of a system that threatens our climate. Maine can't be a climate leader and allow gas 
utilities unlimited 

growth at the same time. 

The climate crisis is already threatening our survival. Please support LD 2077 for the sake of all 
Mainers and our families. 

Gratefully, 

Julia Brown 

Julia Brown, 

20 Parsons Rd, 

Portland, ME 
julmehr@gmail.com
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